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Success through Innovation 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 

This will be our last newsletter for 2020. A  

note will go home tomorrow with brief 

details of our school plans and staffing for 

2021. 
 

Wednesday is our last day for students and 

our program for the day is listed below. 

However, depending on the weather this 

may change. 

Morning session—Tabloids, organised by the 

Year 6 students 

Recess to lunch—Movies in all rooms, free 

choice of what to watch 

Lunch to bus time—free choice of activity in 

their own classroom. 
 

Unfortunately due to COVID 

restrictions students will all need to 

bring their own food— shared food is 

not allowed. We do however have a small 

surprise for all students.      

      Mrs Bromfield 

Apologies from Mrs Pearce for the wrong 

return to school dates in last week’s 

newsletter, above is correct. 

Coming Events 

16 Dec Last Day Term 4 for students 

27 Jan First day 2021 for staff 

29 Jan First day 2021 for Years 1 to 6 

1 Feb First day 2021 for Kindergarten 

Wednesday—Fun Day—Last Day 
Students may come in Mufti (out of 

uniform) tomorrow. However 

please ensure that they wear 

sensible clothes and enclosed 

shoes. 
 

Unfortunately we are unable to 

have our usual last day shared 

lunch, can all students please bring 

their own food. 



    
 

Mrs Bayly STEM lesson creations! 



Annual 

Presentation 

Assembly 

2020 



Farewell Year 6 

You will be missed! 

Our Award Recipients 

2021 Student Leaders 



Premier’s Sporting Challenge 

Citizenship Awards 

P&C Personal Achievement Awards 


